
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the budget and tax resolution was approved by the council of 

the Borough of Elmwood Park, County of Bergen on March 17, 2022. 

 

A hearing on the Budget and Tax resolution will be held at Municipal Building, on April 

21st, 2022 at 7:00 o’clock P.M. at which time and place objections to the Budget and Tax 

Resolution for the year 2022 may be presented by taxpayers or other interested persons. 

  

Copies of the Budget are available in the office of Shanee Morris, Acting Borough Clerk, 

at the Municipal Building, 182 Market Street, Elmwood Park, New Jersey, Phone # 201-

796-1457 during the hours of 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. 


